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May 15, 1997

Mr. M. Wadley, Vice President
Nuclear Generation,

| Northern States Power Company
| 414 Nicollet Mall J
| Minneapolis, MN 55401 '

I

! Dear Mr. Wadley: |

This letter confirms our plans to have a management meeting at 9:30 a.m. on

May 27,1997, at the Region til Office in Lisle, Illinois, The purpose of this meeting is to I
i

discuss recent conduct of operations, operator requalifications, and other issues at
,

Monticello documented in inspection Reports No. 50-263/96011, 50-263/97002,

50-263/97003 and 50-263/97004, transmitted to you by letters dated January 29, |

March 11, May 9 and April 14,1997, respectively. This meeting will be open to the

public.

Sincerely,

/s/ J. M. Jawbson

John M. Jacobson, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 4

Docket No. 50-263

cc: Plant Manager, Monticello
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
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